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Svenska Fjällmötet + The Norwegian Meeting - a success story.
A summary from the Norwegian Meeting in Plurdalen, July 25-30, 2004.
More than 60 persons took part in the meeting, of whom 40 came from Sweden. A special friend, David St. Pierre, 
stopped on his way to map a cave in Gildeskål.
Various activities are described, caving as well as social. Some of the meeting participants took part in mapping in 
Kløftgrotta.

Fjällmötet + Norgessamlingen = svensk/norsk grottesamling, en suksess!


